
 
         

 
 
 
 
 
Ref.: 119/2561   
5  June 2018 

 
Subject  Invitation to participate in route survey (Bangkok-Betong-Penang) 
Dear  Active Members  
Encl 1. Itinerary 

2. Acceptance Form 
 

The Association of Thai Travel Agents ATTA) will arrange for 60 ordinary members to travel to survey the 
routes and various tourist attractions on the Bangkok-Betong-Penang route during 6-9 August, 2018 (see attachment). 
 

The objective of this survey is in accordance with the policy of the Ministry of Tourism and Sports to raise the 

potential of tourism attractions of Amphoe Betong, Yala province to be sustainable as well as develop the quality of 

life, create stability in the area, and pride among the local people. ATTA also intends for members to obtain knowledge 

about tourism; e.g., accommodation, restaurants, tourist attractions, and various facilities. This trip comprising 60 

ordinary members will allow 1 person per company with a fee of 8,900 Baht per person (eight thousand nine hundred 

Baht including VAT).  Interested members can return the acceptance form along with a copy of their passport that has 

at least 6 months validity, the fee (cash only) at ATTA’s Head Office, or bank transfer to the KasikornThai Bank, 

Phatphong Branch, savings account, name of account “Association of Thai Travel Agents”, Acct No.: 011-1-71468-1. 

After transferring the payment, please send the Pay-in slip to ATTA by fax (0-2237-6045) or by e-mail 

(info@atta.or.th) within 23 July, 2018.  ATTA reserves the right to give members who send the Acceptance Form and 

fee first priority.  For further information, please contact: Khun Kochaporn Nenleab Tel.: 0-2237-6046-8 Ext. 16. 
 

This is therefore for members’ information and consideration. 
 

Yours sincerely  

Mr. Vichit Prakobgosol 
President 
 


